
Pick-Up and Drop Off Safety 
  

August 2020 
Parents and Guardians, 
  
We are excited to get back to school for the 2020-2021 school year. Please follow the parking lot procedures 
listed below and diagramed on the map, and encourage students to follow the Safe Routes Utah safe walking 
plan. 
  
The 2020-2021 Safe Routes map (which can be enlarged) and text descriptors are listed on the website. 
Please note that the approved safe walking route is not always the shortest. Please encourage your children to 
walk the route mapped out in the plan as it has been approved by the School Community Council, Jordan 
School District, Herriman City and the Herriman Police Department. We appreciate your involvement and 
concern as we work together to keep kids safe. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Amanda Edwards, Principal 
Angie Hamilton, Assistant Principal 
  
  

  
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

1.     Student pick-up and drop-off is in the drive through on the west side 
 of the building. 

-       Drive as far forward (north) as you can, before stopping to let your children out 
-       Students exit and enter cars after parents have driven past the crosswalk 
-       Students need to exit vehicles on the passenger side, onto the sidewalk 
-       The red painted areas on the streets and drive-through before the crosswalk are not student 
drop-off or pick-up areas. We are going to have kids wait on the north end of the crosswalk in the 
parent drive-through lane. 
-       If you park in the parking lot to pick up children, please walk to the crosswalk so children are 
not running through the parking lot.  
-       DO NOT park on the south side of Bigbend Drive and wave or walk kids across.  
-       Students are to meet siblings on the blacktop and then leave from there. They will not be able 
to meet by the flagpole, or get in cars parked on the street. 
-       All patrons MUST pick students up in the parking lot or drive-through lane.  

  
2.     Buses and daycare buses will use the drive through on the south side of the building. No regular 
student drop-off is available here.  The faculty parking lot on the south side is not a student drop-off and 
pick-up area. 
  
3.     Encourage students walking or riding bikes/scooters to reduce car traffic. Once on school grounds, 
students need to walk their wheels to the bike rack. 
  
4.     Grade level doors will open at 8:50am. Students are encouraged to walk directly to their 
classrooms to being their day.  Teacher will promptly being instruction at 9:00am, please have students 
at school before 9:00am.  
  
5.     No student supervision is available before 8:45am. Please don’t send students to school until 8:45 
(at the earliest). 
  
6.     Students need to arrive between 8:50-9:00am and walk directly to their classroom, through their 
grade level doors. Students will not be allowed to walk through the office until their grade level doors 
lock at 9:15am.  

  
7.     Monday – Thursday, school dismisses at 3:35 pm. 

  
8.     ​Friday - ​All students will be engaged in meaningful instruction/activities ​at home​. Instruction at the 
school will be by invitation only between the hours of 11:00am and 1:55pm. In person learning will be 
scheduled by the teacher at least a week in advance. 
  
  
  

 


